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26.03.2020

Dear parents & carers,

We hope that you are able to keep yourselves, your families and loved ones safe and well during
this period of school closure. This is a very difficult time for us all and we must work as best we can
within our community to help each other out, whilst following Government guidance.

To help support you while your children are at home, we have produced Learning at Home menus
for each year group. These can be found on the CLASS PAGES or on the PARENTS AND CARERS tab,
under LEARNING AT HOME. We hope to be able to update these regularly so that you have a variety
of things you can do at home. Each one is different so you might want to look at other year groups
and take ideas from those as well. These have been put together to help you if you are stuck for
ideas of things to do. There are no expectations — please do not feel you have to create a timetable
or force your children to sit down and work for hours at a time. During this time, we would ask
you to focus on trying to enjoy some quality time together as a family and to make being at home
as fun as possible. Reading together, playing games and other fun things will help you and your
family cope with the uncertainties now and ahead..... Anything else you can do is a bonus.

We are also keeing our Twitter page updated regularly with ideas of things to do at home.
Type : https://twitter.com/ECS Keighley into Google and it should take you straight to our page.

Lastly, if you are finding things difficult at the moment please do ring school (01535 610212) or send
us an email to office@eastwood.bradford.sch.uk and someone will get in touch with you as soon as
we can to try and help. We are aiming to have someone in school to answer your calls every day
but please bear with us and keep trying if you don’t get straight through. We have lots of contacts
with support groups such as food banks and agencies who will do their best to support you during
this difficult time. Please don’t feel you are on your own. You are not. Our Community school team
is here to help you, as always. We are all in this together.

Yours sincerely,

The Eastwood Team.
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Eastwood Community School is operated by Northern Star Academies Trust, an exempt charity regulated by the Secretary of State for Education. It is a company
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